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Addendum # 01 
RFQ 2025-27 Water Coil Replacement 

Extension of Submission Deadline and Clarifications 
 

 

This Addendum is issued pursuant to Southern Oregon University’s Request for RFQ #2024-27 issued on 
Wednesday, 16 April 2025, and is hereby made a part of the original RFQ, effective Tuesday, 13 May, 
2025.  No other changes to the original RFQ have been made.  
 

1. REVISION TO CLOSING DATE: New Date: Tuesday, 20 May 2025, 3:00 PM 

2. QUESTION AND ANSWER: 

a. We are excited to submit a quote for your above referenced project! Per attachment A in 
the specifications for the Chilled Water Coil project #2025-27, it states: 
 “Please provide your Service Level Agreement listing your RTO and RPO with your 
submission.“ 
However, since this project is for a Replacement, and not for services, it's difficult to 
understand exactly what you are looking for here. Can this line be waived from the required 
bid submittal requirements, or possibly further explained? 

i. This requirement can be waived unless you are providing a warranty covering the 
work and products being provided. Ensuring that the system is fully functional and 
providing a window for follow-ups if problems arise will be sufficient without a full 
SLA. 

b. Good morning. We are interested in bidding the chilled water coil replacement project. Can 
you tell me if there are any drawings available or any opportunities to walk the project. 

i. Yes, a site visit of the equipment can be arranged by contacting sou-rfp@sou.edu. 
Please include the solicitation number “2025-27” in your subject line when making 
this request. 
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